From: ALEXANDRE PENALVER CABRE <email address redacted>

To: Aarhus Compliance

Cc: Fiona Marshall

Date: 01/07/2015 01:55

Subject: ACCC/C/2014/99 (Spain) - Invitation to discussion at Compliance Committee's 49th meeting
(Geneva, 30 June - 3 July 2015)

To the Secretary of Compliance Committee:

Although this communication is about the public consultation phase,Catalan Government response
tells about local consultation phase for adjacent neighbours. For this reason, I attach a few
documents related to it in order to show that just two neighbours-companies were notified during this
local consultation (another cement plant and an international manufacturer ans supplier of
commercial trucks, parts and diese designs -IVECO-). In fact, there are no other local immediate
residents next to the cement plant.

Sorry to give it such a short time of next Compliance Committee meeting.

Best regards,

Alexandre Pefalver i Cabré



